NEW MILFORD - SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS VACANCY
The New Milford Board of Education seeks a compassionate, collaborative leader. The successful candidate will - cultivate a shared vision; understand and demonstrate Servant Leadership, collaborate and influence actions of others, build high morale and group commitment to vision and goals, be visible at school and community gatherings, validate and listen to others, communicate warmly and openly, orally and in writing, with all invested parties, bring experience and policy to all areas of leadership, be calm and even keeled, address arising issues with confidence, demonstrate compassion for students, educators, and families, delegate, drawing on the talents of others, enjoy working with all stakeholders and town leadership, show grace under pressure, provide excellent, equal educational opportunities for every student, and possess CT 093 Certification.  The New Milford Board of Education has engaged the services of the Connecticut Association of Boards of Education (CABE) Search Services to conduct its search for qualified candidates. The screening process is ongoing.  All applicants must provide the following by October 28, 2022.  

A CABE Search Services application (https://www.cabe.org/page.cfm?p=1181)
A cover letter indicating your interest in the position. 
A minimum of three recent letters of professional reference. 
Undergraduate and graduate transcripts.
A copy of professional CT certification. (093)

To ensure full consideration and confidentiality, all materials should be emailed to Dr. Mary Broderick at mbroderick.cabesearch@cabe.org.
TO VIEW VACANCY BROCHURE VISIT THE CABE WEBSITE  https://www.cabe.org/services/cabe-search-services/current-vacancies
